
Iron County Recycling Committee 
November 17, 2015 

 
1. Meeting called to order by Mullard.  Present:  Krall, Matson, Mullard, Pinardi, and 

Smith.  Also present:  Mikula and Prenderville.   
 

2. The committee recognized the meeting was properly posted and advertised.   
 

3. Motion by Matson, seconded by Krall to approve the minutes of the previous 
meeting.  All in favor.   
 

4. Motion by Krall, seconded by Matson to approve the bills as presented.  All in 
favor.   
 

5. Motion by Smith, seconded by Matson to approve the financial report and place it 
on file.  All in favor.   
 

6. Approximately 6000 pounds of electronics, approximately 20 appliances and 
approximately 35 tires were collected at the August collection.  Mr. Mikula 
reported 10.1 tons of metal was collected at the metal clean-up in the Town of 
Sherman.   
 

7. Public Comment:  Mr. Mikula informed the committee beginning 1/1/16, the Town 
of Sherman Recycling Site is going to be open from 12 – 3 on Wednesdays on a 
trial basis.  The Recycling Grant will not be used to reimburse the additional 
hours.   Krall stated the new bins at the Saxon Site are working out well.   
 

8. The next Recycling Meeting will be held on Dec 15th at 4:00 PM.  Agenda items 
to include Mercer Camera and Safety/Clothing Reimbursement.   
 

9. Motion to adjourn made by Matson, seconded by Pinardi.  All in favor.     

Draft 


